
Temporary station, 
footbridge and lift closure
Saturday 21 and Sunday 22 June 2025
Due to platform activities, the Banyo station 
precinct, including footbridge and lifts, will be 
closed during the scheduled weekend track 
closure on Saturday 21 and Sunday 22 June.

Cross-corridor pedestrian access will be via the 
St Vincent’s Road level crossing. Pedestrian 
detour signage will be in place.   

Buses will replace trains during the track closure, 
operating from the railbus stop in Royal Parade.

Thank you for your understanding as we 
undertake finishing works at Banyo station.
For more information, please contact the project team on free call 1800 722 203 or email 
stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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